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Press Release 

No Free Parking at Nanganallur Road Metro Station from June 1, 2023 

 To meet the parking demand of Metro Passengers, recently CMRL had opened 

a new parking lot at Nanganallur Road Metro Station. This parking lot accommodates 

approximately 1000 two wheelers and 60 four wheelers. 

 The new parking lot created at Nanganallur Road Metro Station as part of 

providing numerous services to passengers was operated free of charge solely for 

Metro Passengers from April 28, 2023 to May 31, 2023. 

 In this connection, as the May Month draws to a close, passengers can 

henceforth utilise the parking facility by paying the parking charges through CMRL 

travel card or digital payment modes from June 1, 2023. 
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